
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Robert G. Ortt

Statement From Senate Republican Leader Rob Ortt

ROBERT G. ORTT  September 26, 2022

ISSUE: NORTHERN BORDER; CANADA 

On Lifting of Travel Restriction at Canadian Border Starting 10/1

The lifting of burdensome travel requirements at the Canadian border is long overdue and welcome news,

particularly for our border communities that have suffered economically for more than two years. 

New Yorkers saw the freedom to connect and gather with family and friends suppressed during the 

pandemic – a freedom that should never again be in the hands of an overbearing government.

I have been calling for the travel restrictions to be removed for months, because our economy in Western 

New York is directly correlated with a strong relationship with our Canadian neighbors.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/robert-g-ortt
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/northern-border-canada


This is great news for the economy and tourism in Western New York, and I am thankful to my partners in 

government at all levels who worked together to get this done.  
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